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2010/2011 Report to Council 
April 19, 2011 

President 
 
 
Prepared by: Rory Tighe, President 
To: Students’ Council 2011/2012 
 
Introduction 
Hey everyone and welcome to our first official council meeting! Although Council Standing 
Orders stipulate that I have to submit a report at this meeting, this will be very short based on 
the timeline.  
 
Transition 
I have been transitioning with Nick over the past couple of months quite heavily and have spent 
a chunk of time catching up on issues that I wasn’t as familiar with in my previous position. The 
Executive has also been meeting weekly for a few weeks now and are off to a very good and 
organized beginning. The incoming and outgoing executive will be going on transition retreat for 
5 days beginning April 30. This retreat will provide all of us with an opportunity to learn and set 
goals for the year. 
 
Federal and Provincial Lobby Groups 
The Vice President External and I will be going on our Council of Alberta University Students 
(CAUS) retreat from May 5 to 8. In order to attend council we will be arriving a day late but 
shouldn’t be too behind. We will be attending the Canadian Alliance of Student Associations 
(CASA) beginning May 13. 
 
Board of Governors 
I will be attending the Board Finance and Property Committee on May 3 to present the SU fees 
for the upcoming year. I will then be attending a Board of Governors meeting on May 13th where 
the fees should be approved. 
  
As always, please let me know if you have any questions. Ask during council, stop by the office, 
or send me an email at president@su.ualberta.ca 


